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Reading 
 

Please ensure your child is reading as much as possible 
at home and continue to complete those reading 
records on a daily basis. Each week during celebration 
assembly, we celebrate the winning class with the 
most home reads for that week. The top reader from 
each class will also win a ‘hot chocolate with Mr 
Hutcheon’ in the last week of term. If you would like 
to have a chat about reading at home or how you can 
support your child at home, please get in touch with 
Mr Hutcheon, who will be more than happy to discuss 
this with you.  
 

 
 

Class Weekly Winners 
 

Attendance: Columbia 98.68% 
Home Reading: Voyager Class: 90% 
 

House Weekly Winners 
 

TT Rockstars: Chislet: 255 points 
Overall House Winner: Snowdown: 158 points 

 

 

Stars of the Week 
 

Discovery 
Darcie – for working really hard to blend her new 
sounds in phonics. 
Stanley – for always challenging himself to write 
words with new sounds. 
 

Voyager 
Charlie – for his fantastic attitude to learning in 
Maths. 
Ebony-Mae – for a glowing enthusiasm to all aspects 
of her learning. 
 

Challenger 
Phoebe – for her perseverance with multiplication 
in maths. 
Tommy – excellent problem solving in maths. 
 

Columbia 
Ronnie Q - for an excellent Term 2, always working 
hard and taking pride in his learning. 
Stanley – for his effort and focus this week in all of 
his learning. 

Dates for your diary Term 3 
 

Year 3 & 4 Swimming – 15th January 
Year 3 Canterbury Enrichment – 16th January 
Year 3 & 4 Swimming – 22nd January 
Year 2 Leeds Castle Enrichment – 23rd January 
Year 3 & 4 Swimming – 29th January 
Year 1 Wingham Wildlife Enrichment – 30th January 
Year 4 Live Sporting Event – 3rd February 
Year 3 & 4 Swimming – 5th February 
 

Term 3 
 

This is our first newsletter for Term 3, firstly can we 
thank you for your understanding last Friday when we 
had to close the school, this is not a decision that we 
took lightly and is always a last resort.  We have had 
further works carried out on the water system this 
week so everything is now back to normal. 

Forest School Donations 
 

This term both Discovery and Voyager classes are 

doing forest school sessions which the children are 

thoroughly enjoying, despite the wet cold weather!  As 

always, we are looking for items to enhance the 

learning experience the children have whilst at forest 

school and we are asking for donations of the 

following items, whether these are old items you have 

or if you would like to donate these it would be greatly 

appreciated: 

Measuring Jugs 
Cupcake tins 
Baking trays 

Ice cube trays 
Pipes/guttering 

Crates 
Cable drums 

 


